30 March 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

Jill Lilithcleopatra was a student of mine for a number of classes in the Engineering and
Technology Management Program at Portland State University. During that time, I've
had the opportunity to get to know Jill regarding her dedication towards completing her
advanced degree. She was always quick to ask questions which enabled her to explore
deeper on certain topics and various project management applications. Her coursework
demonstrated her attention to detail and her commitment to doing her very best.

Jill demonstrated her capabilities and project management knowledge multiple times
while working on team projects and in completing individual assignments. She often
served as the team lead to organize and coordinate projects and took an active role to
deliver the task results in the form of presentations and team reports.
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I highly recommend Jill for any position that she may be applying for in her field of study
and related work experience. 1 believe she would be an asset to any employer. Should
you have further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me at 503.481.1538.

Regards,

%//MZ

Sr. Project Management Consultant
PSU Adjunct Professor

Portland, OR Busch@teleport.com 503.481.1538



